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Alan Kelly, T.D. 
 
15th October 2020 
 

PQ 27931/20 To ask the Minister for Health his views on the decentralisation of staffing recruitment 

within the HSE; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

 

 

Dear Deputy,  

I refer to your recent parliamentary questions above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  

 

The HSE operates both centralised – through National Recruitment Service and local recruitment 

through the CHO and Hospital Groups for clinical and non-clinical staff.  Posts advertised  are 

available on HSE.jobs webpage at https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/jobs/job-search/ 

 

The HSE is currently conducting a Workforce Planning Exercise underway that will that will align 

with the HSEs strategic and operational plans for the coming weeks, months and years; identify the, 

the needs of services and the staffing levels required.    

 

This group is focused on the delivery of short and medium term high level objectives that will 

provide the HR and workforce solutions to meet the evolving needs of our health service. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  

National HR 


